
 

EUBerry presented at The 7th International Strawberry symposium in 

Beijing in February 2012 

Dr. Rolf Nestby is discussing use of LED in remontant strawberries at high 

latitudes with Dr. Boris Duralija from the University of Zagreb (right) and Dr. 

Andrew R. Jamieson from Kentvill, Nova Scotia (left),  in front of the LED poster. 
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